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Request for One-off Increase in Carry Forward for FY2021 

April 27, 2020 

Subsequent to submitting the IEO’s budget proposal for FY2021, significant travel scheduled for 
March and April 2020 has had to be delayed to FY2021 due to the COVID-19 pandemic. Some of 
the payments to consultants will also need to be delayed as they will require more time to 
advance their work assignments.  

To accommodate this shift in spending, the IEO is seeking to increase the carry-over of unspent 
funds from the FY2020 budget for spending in FY2021 up to a maximum of 8 percent of the 
FY2020 approved budget. This is higher than the agreed 5 percent carry-forward policy adopted 
in 2009 during the discussion of the FY2010 IEO budget. The IEO is requesting this higher carry-
over on a one-time, exceptional basis to provide us with sufficient flexibility to manage the 
resumption of travel and completion of delayed work in FY2021. OBP agrees with this approach.


